
 

 

           THE VILLAGE OFFICE AND PUBLIC WORKS WILL BE CLOSED FOR HERITAGE DAY, 

AUGUST 4, 2025 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 THE VILLAGE OF BOYLE IS ACCEPTING 
E-TRANSFERS 

To make a payment email: Tina@boylealberta.com  
You must include a message indicating what the funds are for.  
(Utilities, taxes, business license, acct numbers, or address 
etc.) Once the payment has been submitted, you will need to 
contact the Village with the password necessary to accept the 
payment. 
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           THE VILLAGE OFFICE AND PUBLIC WORKS WILL BE CLOSED FOR HERITAGE 

DAY, AUGUST 4, 2025 

 
 

 

BOYLE LANDFILL AND RECYCLING SITE HOURS 
Open: Fridays, Saturdays, Sundays, Mondays   

Summer Hours, April 1st to October 31,10:00 am to 6:00 pm 

Located 3 km East on Highway 663 from Boyle 

The Boyle Transfer Site will be closed  

August 4th, 2025, for Heritage Day  
 
 

THE DIRTY DOZEN 
Please do not put the Dirty Dozen  

down your toilets & sinks  
All wet wipes, tampons & wrappers, fats, oil & grease, cotton 
balls, bandages & plaster, medicine & syringes, nappies & 
pads, sanitary products, dental floss, hair, condoms, razor 
blades.  They block the pipes. 

 
 

 

Notice:  
Village of Boyle Fire Ban 
 Effective July 31, 2025  

 

Due to extremely dry conditions and an increased 
risk of wildfires, the Village of Boyle has enacted a 
FIREBAN.  

Fire bans are issued to inform citizens of conditions 
that pose a high fire risk and the potential danger 
caused by open fires. Under this Ban: The lighting of 
outdoor fires is prohibited. 

 Including all open fires, campfires, fires used for 
cooking, briquette barbecues, burning barrels, 
chimeneas and portable wood burning fire pits. 

 The discharge of fireworks and use of exploding 
targets is prohibited. 

 The use of off-highway vehicles (OHVs) is prohibited 
on public lands. 

 This OHV restriction does not apply to OHVs 
operated as part of emergency response operations.  

This Fire Control Order comes into effect at 2:00 
o'clock p.m. on the 31st day of July 2025, and will 
remain in effect until amended or revoked by the 
proper authority of the Village of Boyle. 

The most current update can be found on the Alberta Fire 

Bans Site at: https://www.albertafirebans.ca/ 

Community Futures Tawatinaw Region 
Growing communities one idea at a time 

Check out their site at www.tawatinaw.albertacf.com 
If you are starting a business, growing a business, buying a 
business or selling a business and would like help, they can 
assist you. They can help with business loans, tools, 
mentoring, guidance, and support for rural small business 
owners and entrepreneurs in Alberta. 

 

https://www.albertafirebans.ca/
http://www.tawatinaw.albertacf.com/

